
 

 

 

 
 

Dear Readers,  
 
Greetings from MJM! 
To collect the allocated CPD points for the two CME Articles in MJM’s December 2018 
Issue: - ‘Scrotal Emergencies: An Imaging Perspective’  (Pg. 445) and ‘Datura Fruit 
Poisoning’ (Pg. 453) - 
 
Please send the following information: 
 

1. Scanned copy of the question page. Please circle or highlight your chosen 
answer(s) 

2. Full name 
3. IC Number 
4. MMC Number 
5. Contact no/E-mail address 

 
 to the Malaysian Medical Association’s MJM Secretariat staff at mjm@mma.org.my  
 
 
Thank You 
 
Prof. Datuk Dr. Lekhraj Rampal 
MBBS, MPH, DrPH, FAMM, FAMS, FPHMM 
Editor in Chief, MJM 
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